**%***AT THIS TIME DIRECTOR OF THE FIRST REGIONAL LIBRARY, LORI
BARNES PRESENTED A REPORT ON THE LIBRARY AND THE CELEBRATION OF
THE LIBRARY’S 75 ANNIVERSARY *#*#%

*****AT THIS TIME JOEL HOLLOWELL PRESENTED A REPORT ON THE GREAT
JOB THE ROAD CREW DID ON THE CLEAN UP OF PROPERTY AT 36 HWY
310*****

ORDER: OPEN PUBLIC HEARING ON DIMENSIONAL VARIANCE FOR THE
ABRAMS SINGLE LOT SUBDIVISION

Motion was made by Tim Gordon, duly seconded by Greg Bynum, to open Public
Hearing on dimensional Variance for the Abrams Single Lot Subdivision.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor John Morgan, voted yes
Supervisor Tim Gordon, voted yes
Supervisor Scott Allen, voted yes

Supervisor Greg Bynum, voted yes

After the vote, President Larson, declared the motion carried, this the 18 day of
August, 2025.

\Brert Larson, President Mike Ro'berts, Chancery Clerk
Board of Supervisors




